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Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for your continued support with your child, as we 
have been preparing them to be as ready as possible for their 
exams. Exams are now beginning and as always, The Coleshill 
School is determined to support your child in being able to 
achieve success.

The exam period starts for our students on Thursday 2nd May 
2024 and finishes Tuesday 18th June. You and your child will 
have received a copy of your child's exam timetable. To support 
your child, we have constructed a fully timetabled plan of 
revision lessons. (This can be found in this newsletter and on our 
school website).

The plan ensures that we provide revision sessions for all 
students for each subject. These are tailored to the pupils, 
subject and specification of the exam papers being studied.

Students will be required to:
• Attend all the revision sessions
• Attend school until they have completed all their exams.
• Be dressed in full school uniform
• Ensure that they are equipped for their exams

The last exams that involve the majority of the year group are 
science and geography on the 14th June. Up until that point 
every hour in school has been designed to provide pupils with 
dedicated revision and it is vital students access these before 
each exam. 

Can we please ask for your support during this important time, 
in ensuring that your child arrives to school on time (particularly 
for AM exams) and attends school in their final weeks of their 
year 11. 

Finally, once again I would like to thank you for your on-going 
support in helping to make sure our Year 11 students achieve the 
best possible outcomes this year.

Your Sincerely,
Mr Simmons
Assistant Headteacher (Raising Standards Lead)



Week Beginning 6th May
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Week Beginning 13th May



Week Beginning 20th May
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Post Half-Term

Timetable for post half-term will be shared on Friday 24th

May
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